
Email from Alison Herbert-Davies to LDC 

Contract Variation – Move to Cwm Taf 

 

With regards to the Bridgend practices moving to Cwm Taf in the very near future, 

please be informed that all contractor professions will receive a variation notice on 

the same date, it will be sent with a general letter with a frequently asked questions 

(FAQ) sheet. 

  

On that note, we were wondering if you could support us with letting us know what 

type of questions the GDPs will be wanting to ask following us sending out the 

variation notice so we can ensure that all questions are answered on the FAQ for 

them. 

  

I have tried to ring your mobile today but could not get an answer.  I am here today 

and Friday if you wish to ring me to discuss, otherwise would it be possible for you to 

provide me with the questions you would feel appropriate by the end of January so 

that we can get all paperwork ready in the specified deadlines 

  

Many thanks for your help 

 

 

Spoke with Alison and said I would take to LDC meeting to see if we could put 

together some questions for FAQs.  Be grateful if you could have some ready for me 

by Tuesday. 

If you are unable to come on Tuesday please email me any questions by Thursday, 

17th January. 

Roger 


